
REMINDER: 
NOTICE OF POOL AND SPA SAFETY 

This notice is a reminder for our members and guests that the area adjacent to the 
Bermuda Greens Clubhouse, including the pool and spa, is being monitored by several 
cameras, which have been installed by Comcast. The purpose for the cameras is  to 
encourage compliance with the rules, assist in investigations and as a deterrent to 
vandalism. 

The acquisition and installation of our security system was recommended by the Collier 
County Sheriff's Office and was coordinated with the Bermuda Greens legal advisor. The 
system was installed in January along with the appropriate signage. 

Past experience advises us that there may be substantial after hours usage of the pool 
and spa. Pool and spa rules are clearly defined by the Bermuda Greens Rules and 
Regulations. These rules are in accordance with the Florida statutes, which have been 
designed and established for the safety of owners, renters, and guests and which apply to 
everyone — adults and children alike. 

These same rules and regulations are included in the Association’s buyer/seller 
applications as well as our rental applications. These rules and regulations also apply to 
all owners, tenants and guests. In addition, owners are responsible for their tenants and 
guests and should ensure that they have been advised as to the rules. Violators will be 
subject to sanctions including fines and denied future use of common area facilities. 

The Bermuda Greens Board of Directors does not take such violations lightly; they exist 
to promote the safety and welfare of the community.  Safety, quality of life and financial 
investments are important to our members, which is why Bermuda Greens remains a 
highly established condo residence in southwest Florida. 

The full set of Rules and Regulations can be found on the BermudaGreensNaples.com 
website under Governing Documents and Guests and Renters. 
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